
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 

Name: Louise Peirsman 
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About my Organization: 

•  The European chapter of the 
International Diabetes Federation 
(IDF) 

• An umbrella organization 
representing 71 national diabetes 
organizations across 46 European 
countries  

•  Fight for the rights of People with 
Diabetes!! 

   
   

 

How to contact me: 
Facebook: 
https://www.facebook.com/louise.peirsman.5  

Email: l.peirsman98@gmail.com 

Instagram: louise_peirsman 

About me:  

I live with Type 1 Diabetes for 
almost 20 years. My motivation to 
study Medicine, was (and still is) 
to help people, especially those 
who live with Diabetes. I want to 
support everybody who needs it. I 
have made my purpose in life to 
take care of people. I am a 
committee member of jong & 
diabeet, the youth group of the 
Diabetes Liga. I represent IDF 
Europe in the EPF Youth Group.  

I will fight against stigma and 
discrimination with everything I 
have in my power! 

Country: Belgium 

Name of the Organization 

IDF Europe  
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